The Louisiana Scholars' College

April Newsletter



Demon Scholars' Prepare for the Dragon Boat Races!



Fond Farewells

While graduation looms large for many of the Louisiana Scholars' College family, and we prepare to send our seniors on to the next phase of their lives, there are two other members of the Scholars' family that will be leaving in College in the not-too-distant future.

Dr. Rick Jensen and Rhonda Wood

We are inviting all members of the Scholars' College family to share their thoughts, memories, and well wishing about these two amazing individuals. Those will be featured in our May Newsletter.

Please email them (and any photographs) to kirsten@nsula.edu.

Thesis Deadlines

Seniors, remember these important dates:

Exam Copy Submission Deadline -- April 4

Archival Copy Submission Deadline --April 26

When you have approval from your first and second readers, see Miss Rhonda to schedule your defense.



Congratulations to Tre Nelson in his uncontested election as SGA President!

Demon Scholars' we need your photographs!

We are looking for photos of LSC students to feature on our website, our social media accounts, this newsletter, and other materials.

Please email any pictures to scholars@nsula.edu.

We may even have a gift for those whose photos are used...



Demon Scholars' Shout Out

Each month we will give a Shout Out to students and supporters of the Louisiana Scholars' College.

This month's Supporter Shout Out goes to Van Erickson for his unwavering support and his sponsorship of the first Demon Scholar Dragon Boat!

Thank you, Van!



Congratulations to Michael Thrower!!

Please join us in congratulating Michael Thrower for winning the Hurst Moreland Hall, Jr. Research Award from the Psychology Department at NSU.



Demon Scholars' Raise money with Pi-Day Event.

Senior Nick Bailey is enjoying his opportunity to throw a pie at the LSC Director.

April Calendar

3rd -- Thesis Exam Copy Due
7th -- Eta Sigma Phi Movie
12:00pm in Room 227
14th-17th -- Easter Break
20th -- Research Day
21st-22nd -- DemonFest
26th -- Archival Thesis Copy Due
28th -- Last Day of Classes
28th -- Senior Thesis BBO



Fly Me To The Moon Formal was "out of this world!"

Demon Scholars Senior Send Off!

As we prepare for graduation, we ask you to take a few minutes to reflect on your favourite memories of our seniors.

Nick Bailey · Carly Bourgeois · Megan Boyanton · Tristan Bridges · Kasia Cielatka-Omohundro · Danyelle Coco · Chris Das Neves · Meagan Davis · Kirsten Fontenot · Taylor Freeman · Natalie Jaeger · Hammond Lake · Conn McCandlish · Emily Paxton · Catherine Roberts · Toria Smith · Randy Sullivan · Chelsea Thibodeaux · Michael Thrower · Ryan Ware · Leighann Westfall · Savanna Whitten

Please send thoughts, memories, well wishes, and photos to scholars@nsula.edu. They will be featured in the May Newsletter.

Call for Papers for 30th annual Research Day

The NSU Research Council will host NSU's 30th Annual Research Day Thursday, April 20, 2017.

Faculty, graduate students, and undergraduate students are invited to submit proposals to present their scholarly or creative projects at Northwestern's 30th Annual Research Day.

Once again, we will be able to stream virtual presenters, so distance learning students and faculty are encouraged to participate. Both oral and poster presentations are welcome. For information about previous presentations, please refer to last year's program at http://researchday.nsula.edu/